
 

 

 

  
  

From: Judy Pigott 
To: Hanford (ECY) 
Subject: Hanford waste encapsulation and storage facility permit modification 
Date: Saturday, September 19, 2020 6:02:52 PM 
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I’m writing to say that there must be NO DELAY in effectively and fully dealing with the 
waste encapsulation and storage. The risks of delay, given state of the current storage facilities 
and the dangers of having a “chernobyl-like” event are too grave. For heaven’s sake, the 
money spent now will be a pittance of what’s required if there’s a delay, an exposure event 
occurs (which is likely), and what evolves cannot be mitigated. 

Yours truly, Judy 

1718 Palm Ave SW, Seattle, WA 98116 

2020 — looking for insights and inspiration 

"Things are not getting worse, they are getting uncovered. We must hold each other tight and 
continue to pull back the veil” Adrienne Maree Brown 
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